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 As a lifetime Oregonian I strongly oppose this Bill. For decades, Oregon Vote by Mail 

has successfully allowed people to vote conveniently, safely and with time to 

consider options.  This bill has no merits that overshadow the immense benefits of 

Oregon's vote by mail system.  Please keep Oregon strong and protect the excellent 

voting system we have now.   

Thank you,  

Sarah Grimm 

Eugene Oregon 


